
 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Monday, November 22, 2021 

RE: SEVENTIETH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE 

Dear Residents, Employees and Family Members, 

Due to several residents with cold symptoms, Norton 1 will be under quarantine until 
further notice. Please note that currently many employees and residents have been tested 
for Covid-19 as they are suffering from a sore throat, running nose and/ or coughing; I 
am pleased to share all results are negative. Please note that any visitor with cold 
symptoms will be denied entry to the Wales Home. We will continue to provide you with 
regular updates and will promptly notify you of any changes.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns at 819-826-3266 
extension 247 or bpiironen@waleshome.ca. You can also visit our website for updates at 
www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca  

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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